

Coláiste Bríde

Templeshannon, Enniscorthy, Co. Wexford.

10th May 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Below are the final Option Blocks for Fifth Year 2021/2022. Choices must be submitted before midnight this Sunday, May 16th.

Students must select one subject from each block by clicking on this link:

Fifth Year Subject Choice Option Blocks Forms Link.

BLOCK 1	BLOCK 2	BLOCK 3	BLOCK 4
Agricultural Science	Accounting	Biology	Art
Biology	Art	Business	Biology
French	Biology	Chemistry	French
Geography	Economics	Geography	German
German	Geography	Home Economics	Home Economics
History	Music		LC Physical Education

LCVP

N.B. In order to study LCVP you must be studying French or German or have an official foreign language exemption (if unsure please check this with our SEN Coordinator Ms. L. Murphy)

If you wish to take LCVP you must also have **one** of the following subject combinations e.g.

- Art with Accounting/Business/Economics
- ➤ Ag. Science with Accounting/Business/Economics
- Music with a business subject

Principal: Ms. K. O'Sullivan

- Home Economics with one of the following: Art/Ag. Science/Biology/Business/Accounting/ Economics
- Any two of the following: Biology/Chemistry/Ag. Science
- Any two of the following: Accounting/Business/Economics

More information on LCVP can be found at this link: https://pdst.ie/node/2354

Please note: LCVP is not a Leaving Cert subject, it is an additional programme that students can study.

Web: www.colaistebride.ie Email: office@colaistebride.ie

Deputy Principal: Ms. R. McConville

Deputy Principal: Mr. N. Moynihan

Telephone: (053) 9234245



Coláiste Bríde

Templeshannon, Enniscorthy, Co. Wexford.

Foreign Language

We strongly advise that you include at least one foreign language, French or German, in your subject choice. You do not need a foreign language for all University or College courses, however, you do need one to study many courses in the National University of Ireland and its related colleges (e.g. UCD, UCC, NUI Galway and Maynooth University).

Should you need any clarification or extra information on this, please contact the Guidance Counsellor, Ms. Sheridan, as soon as possible.

If you opt not to take a foreign language, we will ask you to select an option in the online form with the following statement:

I do not wish my daughter/ward to study a foreign language. I acknowledge that I understand the consequences of making this decision and accept that my daughter/ward will not have access to all university/college courses.

Please do not hesitate in contacting the school should you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Kiera O'Sullivan

Principal